
March Newsletter 

Grande Finale Dance Studio 

HAPPY MARCH!!!!!! 

Hello Everyone! Costumes are starting to come in and we are deep into learning our routines for 
the spring shows. Don’t forget that this month the studio will be closed for Spring Break which 
will run from March 25th-March 31st. Classes will resume Monday, April 1st. We hope you all 
have a fun and relaxing Spring Break! 
 
All Studio Rehearsals 
What are our All Studio Rehearsals. They are rehearsals we hold at the studio (no costumes) to 
do a full run through of the shows before we have our dress rehearsal. These rehearsals serve 
many functions and are vital to our dancers putting on successful shows. These will be out first 
lock down rehearsals. We consider these rehearsals mandatory.  
 
Our in house all studio rehearsal for Back to the 80’s  will be on Saturday, April 20th from 9:00-
11:00am (SR Show Friday 7pm). And 12:00-2:00pm (JR Show Saturday 10am) 
 
Our in house all studio rehearsal for Tangled will be on Saturday, April 20th from 3:00-5:00pm.   
 
Our all studio rehearsals are mandatory. If you have a conflict please let Becky know no 
later than March 31th.  
 
The Recital: Back to the 80’s 
  
This year we will be holding 2 recitals. The recital will be broken up and dancers will either 
perform on Friday, June 7th at 7pm or Saturday, June 8th at 10am. Please see attached schedule 
for which show your dancer will be in! 
 
Dress Rehearsal: Wednesday, June 5th from 5:30-9:00pm at Sherwood 
Center for the Arts (both shows). Dress rehearsal will be mandatory.  
 
Show#1 :Friday, June 7th 7:00pm at Sherwood Center for the Arts 
Show#2: Saturday, June 8th 10:00am at Sherwood Center for the Arts.  
 
The Ballet Production: Tangled 
Dress Rehearsal: Thursday, June 6th at Sherwood Center for the Arts 5:30-9:00pm. Dress 
rehearsal will be mandatory. All ballet dancers are in both shows. 
 
Show #1: Saturday, June 8th 1:00pm at Sherwood Center for the Arts  
Show #2 Sunday,  June 8th at 5:00pm Sherwood Center for the Arts  
All ballet dancers are in both ballet shows. 

Any questions please give us a call 503-653-7748                                 

or email us at frontdesk@gfdstudio.com 

Picture Week 
Mark your calendar picture will be Monday, May 13th-Wednesday May 15th. We will try to 
keep your pictures on your scheduled dance day but this may not be possible with logistics. 
We will have a schedule out soon so please keep an eye out for it! 


